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4 October 2024     

RE: Induction Feedback 

 

 

Dear Nursery and Reception Parents/Carers, 

 

As we reach the end of our first month back at school, I want to extend a warm welcome to all of 

you, especially those new to our school community. It’s been wonderful to see the children settling 

in and engaging with their learning.                                         

 

Your views and feedback are incredibly important to us, as they help shape our school’s 

development and ensure we continue to provide the best possible experience for your child. 

 

With this in mind, we would really appreciate to hear about your experiences with our induction 

process. Your insights are invaluable in helping us make improvements, and I would be grateful it 

if you could take a few moments to complete the questionnaire by clicking on the link below. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/WTFuGkqmqX  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jenny Gascoigne. BA (Hons) PGCE 

Executive Headteacher 
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